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Lines Of Code (LOC 5.0) is DJS-ACM's annual 24 hour hackathon with the objective of providing 

a platform to all the coding enthusiasts to advance their careers in the industry and learn 

about the newest technologies to develop real world applications. This year Lines of 

Code brought together several teams to generate high-value actionable business ideas 

and product concepts. The hackathon provided an opportunity to the participants to 

develop a prototype using any of the most cutting edge technologies. It was a national level 

hackathon which was conducted in a "Hybrid Mode" on 11th and 12th March, 2023 with the 

participation of students from across India. 
 
 

This year LOC 5.0 received 1200+ participant applications, out of which 310 were shortlisted. 

Total 55 teams participated in t h e  offline mode and 25 teams participated online. 

Participation from various cities like Mumbai, Pune, Delhi as well as Chennai was seen. The 

prizepool for the hackathon was 1 lakh along with goodies, hampers, trophies and 

certificates. The winners of the hackathon were from different branches of engineering 

like Computers, CSE  ( Data-Science), IT and EXTC. Overall, LOC 5.0 was a great success 

and t h e  whole DJS-ACM team had worked relentlessly to achieve this goal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Hearty Congratulations & best wishes. 

 

 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

       (Principal) 


